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Message:
I live in Wells Branch and
PlanC2101 would split my community
in half right through our central
neighborhood gathering place,
Katherine Fleisher Park. It's not
right to split our close-knit
community between two
congressional districts. As this
plan stands, my section of Wells
Branch in the northern part of the
neighborhood would be grouped into
the mostly rural district 10. My
aunt lives an almost three drive
away in the outskirts of Houston
and she would be represented by
the same congressional district as
I would. That's absolutely absurd.
Our neighborhood deserves to stay
grouped together and, based on our
needs and demographics, the
entirety of Wells Branch belongs
with the other North Austin
suburban neighborhoods in District
37. I strongly oppose PlanC2101.




